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Tuesday 29th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 13th December we will be holding a Christingle Service in the school hall at 9:00am.  
Reverend Richard Gibbs will lead the service with Year 5 and 6 delivering readings and all of the 
children having the opportunity to light a Christingle that they will have made.    
 
The Christingle Service is a key part of our school calendar as it gives us the opportunity to come 
together and reflect on the true meaning of Christmas. 
 
Parents/ carers are welcome to join us for this service.  However, we are having to restrict numbers 
due to the hall capacity.  Please make sure you email the school office by Friday 9th December at the 
latest.  If you have not contacted the office prior to the service we cannot guarantee entry on this 
occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury  
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


